

# February Newsletter.

### Parent forum:

Thank you to the parents who attended the parent forum on Thursday we have taken upon your suggestions and we are looking at ways to implement them. Please see attached minutes of the meetings.

### Communication board:

As you may have noticed we have been re arranging the front reception area, the library books have currently been removed but we are hoping to have the book borrowing system up and running again in the next week. I have now put communication sheets up in the front reception area. On here you will find information regarding the food provided that day. The activities that have taken place within your child's key group and also any important parental reminders.

### **Activities carried out:**

It has been bought to the nurseries attention that you would like more information about activities the children have taken part in at nursery. Each child does various different activities throughout the week these are planned by their key worker. You can look at your child's planning any time as it is located in a folder in the reception area. We also have an environmental plan that we fill in across the week based upon children's current interests. These activities and resources will be offered to all the children. A suggestion that we have is to send a copy of the weekly plan home via e-mail to all families so you can see what other activities have been offered to your child that week

# Nursery uniform:

Can I remind all the parents that Regent Nursery has a uniform and all children must wear this. The uniform consists of yellow T-Shirt and blue regent nursery jumper. The jumper is on sale from Kevin's schoolwear in Pinner.

# Mother's day brunch& Red Nose day:

On Friday the 13<sup>th</sup> March we will be holding a mother's day brunch. This will start at 9.30am we hope to have as many of you there as possible, there is a sheet at the front please tick if you are able to make it. It is also Red nose day on this date so we will be merging the 2 events and encouraging children and staff to wear red to nursery that day to show their support, there will be a donation box at the front if you wish to make a donation.



### World book day:

On Thursday the 12<sup>th</sup> March it is national world book day, and we would like to ask all staff and children to join in the fun by coming dressed as their favourite book character!

# Nursery open day / fun day:

On Saturday the 21<sup>st</sup> February we are holding a fun day within the nursery, this is a great chance for all are current families to come down and have some fun with us, but also a great chance for new families to come and see what Regent Nursery has to offer. Please bring you family and friends down and help us have a great time! We will start at 10 am and finish by around 12.30. We hope to see you all here to join in the fun!

### E-Mail address:

I am hoping to get an all of your e-mail addresses so that I can start sending out information via e-mail to all of you, please supply your e-mail address below so that I can add you all to my address book. My e-mail address is

Anne-Marie.Smith@regentnursery.com

Thank you for your continued support

Anne Marie

hilds name
arents name
-mail address
would like to receive my newsletter via e-mail yes / no
would like to receive my invoice via e-mail yes / no